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A MESSAGE FROM THE TEAM

2020 was definitely not the year we imagined it would be. We had a lot of ideas for activities which did 
not involve a computer and a zoom account. We were excited to take over from such an inspiring previous 

board and continue some of the Amicale’s great initiatives, such as the Lunch of nations and the 
Christmas party. Even just thinking about the lunch of nations makes our stomachs rumble… But 2020 

had a different idea for us. It made us think outside the box inside our often box-like apartments. We had 
fun organizing a couple of zoom pub quizzes, but we were also cautious about overwhelming people with 

zoom meetings, as everyone’s schedule was already pretty full of those. We were really happy with people’s 
contributions to the Cookbook of nations and we hope that it will be a lasting artefact of our year in 

confinement. We were also very lucky to have a dedicated section in the OIE In-house Times, so that we 
could provide you with regular ideas for online activities. 

As all of you, we have a lot of hopes and dreams for 2021. We hope that the conditions will allow us to 
have parties, drinks and games in person sometime in the foreseeable future, but in the meantime keeping

everyone safe and healthy shall remain our top priority. 



HAPPY NEW YEAR!
STAY SAFE AND DON'T FORGET TO TAKE A BREAK 

AND DIGEST 2020!
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